Paraguay - Water for our school!

Help us bring clean drinking water to hundreds of children at the Lasallian school
‘San Isidro Labrador’ in Pozo Colorado, Paraguay.

In the semi-arid area of Pozo Colorado, Paraguay, many boys and girls do not
attend school because they are too far away from it, working from an early age
with their parents in local agricultural ‘haciendas’ and receiving very low wages.

In our Lasallian primary and secondary school “San Isidro Labrador” we
counteract this problem with dormitories that allow our students to attend school
without having to travel long distances every day.

But there is another serious problem that prevents them from sitting on their
school desks and building a better future for themselves: the lack of water!

What can we achieve together?

In the dry season, water shortages plague the entire region, forcing schools to
close and disrupting educational activities for hundreds of boys and girls. That is
why we are building a water supply system designed to last 50 years! This system
will not only enable the school to secure the entire school year for the next
generation of students, but will also facilitate access to water for 3,000 people in
neighbouring communities


https://www.lasalle.org/en/paraguay-water-for-our-school/

You can take part too!

Donate now:
P PayPal
20 D
mastercard
oy PayPal

Or send us a bank transfer:

Banca Popolare di Sondrio

Account Holder: De La Salle Solidarieta Internazionale
IBAN: IT52 R056 9603 2070 00007241X70

Subject: Pozo Colorado+ your email to say thank you!


https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=5LVN7GB4UBB4Y&fbclid=IwAR1zyml-DliNh_Zm3e0th81mF2Z1hUYZgK7OFq0iPgNt_-iQXYp7UjuQZLc

